
AMSTERDAM INTERNATIONAL WATER WEEK (AIWW) WAS HELD IN 

AMSTERDAM, NETHERLANDS 

On 31
st
 October 2017, Amsterdam International Water Week (AIWW) was held in 

Amsterdam, Netherlands. Representative of Hanoi University of Natural Resources and 

Environment (HUNRE), Assoc.Prof.Dr.Pham Quy Nhan and lecturers from Water 

Resources Faculty were  invited to participate in this workshop. 

In the framework of the workshop  “Living labs-a gateway to water management 

innovations”, Assoc. Prof.Dr. Pham Quy Nhan shared  experiences in using Community 

Science in water resource management in the Red River Delta. 

 
The discussion of delegates in the workshop 

 

Presented at the workshop, Assoc.Prof.Dr.Pham Quy Nhan highlighted the significance of 

the community in monitoring, investigating and supporting information in Water Resource 

Management. Moreover, for the highest result, Assoc.Prof.Dr.Pham Quy Nhan also 

analyzed and offered scientific solutions in the process of applying community to study. 

Also in this workshop, Assoc.Prof.Dr. Pham Quy Nhan answered interview of the media 

asked about the issues that he will presented at the workshop (for more information please 

visit: https://youtu.be/BTVJA9UeI48). 
 

Beside the presentation of Assoc.Prof.Dr.Pham Quy Nhan,  there was other contributions 

from Ms. Anne-Wil Lucas (Startup Delta) on start-up in water resource, Mr. Luca Sittoni 

(Ecoshape) on suspended sediment utilization, Prof. Mr Jonkman (TU Delft) on flood 

management and Mrs. Hla Oo New (Irrigation and Water Utilization Management 

Department, Myanmar) on the challenges of water management in Myanmar.  

For further information, please visit: http://www.vpdelta.nl/en/news/living-labs-a-gateway-

to-water-management-inaanovations 

https://youtu.be/BTVJA9UeI48

